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Dear parents/carers 
 
Heart Day (Non-uniform) – Friday, 4th April 2025 
 
We are looking forward to our community day tomorrow and we hope the students enjoy the day too. 
 
A reminder that students are in non-uniform tomorrow, ideally something red or heart themed but if this is 
not possible, that is fine. 
 
We do ask though that students come to school in appropriate clothing for a school day which is suitable 
and respectable for being in school, and in the community whilst travelling to and from school. 
 
This means: 

• No pyjamas! 
• No offensive words or images on clothing 
• Shorts are allowed but they must be towards the knee in length 
• Football/sports tops are allowed 
• Shoulders to be covered 
• Caps are allowed for when students are outside (they must be taken off in lessons) 

 
Please be advised that students will be outside for a proportion of the day so you may wish to ensure 
they’ve applied sun screen before coming in to school. 
 
As you'll be aware, there has not been a non-uniform day for a long time at our school and it has been given 
as a treat for students and as a thank you for all they have achieved this term.  It goes without saying that if 
a small minority spoil it, they won't be allowed again in the future. 
 
We look forward to a brilliant community day tomorrow. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr S Holland 
Headteacher 


